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This bill would only further undermine what little control is left in regard to keeping 

Public spaces pleasantly accessible and usable by everyone. The end result based 

on my observations would be turning said Public spaces into garbage heaps as well 

as open sewers. The crime that is inherent in with this lifestyle choice would only 

increase resulting in the destruction of nearby property values while creating "no go" 

zones for the general populace. 


